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 The follow question has been added to the Critical Incident reporting section of the BUS. 

This new question fulfills a requirement from CMS concerning restrictive interventions.  

 
 If the answer to the question is “Yes”, the following drop down menu will be displayed. 

You will need to select what type of restrictive intervention was used.  

 

 
Lastly, you will need to fill out the “Explanation of Intervention” text field to explain 

why restrictive intervention measures were needed.  

 

 
  

Restrictive intervention may not be used for convenience or discipline. However, if the client 

needs emergency care, restraints may be used for brief periods to permit medical treatment to 

proceed. Also, if a resident’s unanticipated violent or aggressive behavior places him/her or others in 

imminent danger, restrictive intervention may be used. In this situation, the use of restraints is a 

measure of last resort to protect the safety of the resident or others and must not extend beyond the 

immediate episode.                                                                                                                                                               

 

 If you have any questions please contact the CIRS Administrator, Michael Pasillas at 

Michael.Pasillas@state.co.us. 

 


